
 

 

 

  

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS of the Lower Lake County Waterworks District #1 

will hold a Special Meeting Monday, January 31st, 2022 at 4 P.M. Held Via Teleconference Due to Covid-19. The Public 

May Attend Via Teleconference by Calling (978) 990-5040 and use Access Code: 1125874#  

  

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss, consider, and take possible action on the following items:    

  

                   

1. Closed Session Pursuant to California Government Code Section 54957: 

Public Employee Performance Evaluation: Title- General Manager 

 

  

       

  

  

  

Posted:  January 27th, 2022  
  

Amy Loren – Clerk of the Board  

  
  
  

  


